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DC LICENSE RENEWALS ARE DUE BY DECEMBER 31, 2014 

If you have renewed in previous years, you are required to submit documentation of your attendance at 36 
hours of CPBN-approved continuing education during the period January 1, 2013 through December 31, 2014. 
Any or all 36 hours may be attended online. If you were first licensed in Nevada in 2013-14, continuing education 
hours are not required. 

Continuing education documents may be faxed, mailed or e-mailed to the Board's office, or you may 
upload digital CE documents online using your personal dashboard account - accessible through the CPBN 
website: http://chirobd.nv.gov/. 

There is an additional $25 processing fee for renewing with the paper renewal form. You may pay with 
a check or call in your payment with a credit card. In addition to the child support and child abuse questions, the 
CPBN is now also required to collect Nevada Business License information from every licensee. If the form is 
not completely filled out it will be returned to you for completion, and your renewal will not be processed until 
we receive the completed form. 

************************************** 

A Message from President Dr. Ben Lurie 
Happy Holidays on behalf of the Chiropractic Physicians' Board of Nevada! The Board wishes to 

thank Dr. Annette Zaro for her four years of service. We also congratulate Dr. Maggie Colucci on her new 
appointment. I am pleased to have been reappointed and look forward to the next four years. 

My thanks to the Board's staff and my fellow Board members for their dedication and hard work during 
the past year. Their hard work in the interest of public safety and updating the laws and regulations does not 
go unrecognized. With the license renewals currently upon us this is a very busy time of year for our staff. 

If you have visited the Board's website lately, you will find that it is in the process of being updated. I 
trust that the updated format, information and on-line renewal are more user-friendly for you. For a fast and 
smoother process, please be sure all your continuing education documents (36 hours) are in the Board's office 
before you complete your renewal. 

The next Board meeting will be in Las Vegas on January 10, 2015 at 9:30 AM at the Marriott's 
Courtyard, 3275 Paradise Road, Las Vegas, Nevada. As always, we invite you to attend. Public comment at 
the beginning and end of each meeting is always welcome. 

******************** 

Dear Doctors, 
If you are planning on an advertising campaign, or simply re-designing your website, you may want to 

consider reading tlze Board's "Guide to Ethical Advertising." All common advertising violations the Board sees 
are addressed in this Guide. We also suggest that when proofing your ad, ask yourselj; "ls this at all 
misleading?" If you think it might be, the Board will probably think so, too. 

BOARD MEMBERS: 

Benjamin S. Lurie, DC, President, Las Vegas 
Lawrence Davis, DC, Vice President, Reno 
David G. Ravetti, DC, Secretary-Treasurer, Reno 
Jack Nolle, DC, Member, Reno 
Margaret Colucci, DC, Member, Las Vegas 
Tracy Difillippo, Esq., Consumer Member, Las Vegas 
Shell Mercer, Esq., Consumer Member, Las Vegas 

HOW TO CONI'ACT THE BOARD: 

Chiropractic Physicians' Board of Nevada 
4600 Kietzke Lane, Suite M245 
Reno, Nevada 89502-5000 
Telephone: 775-688-1921 
Facsimile: 775-688-1920 
E-mail: chirobd@chirobd.nv.gov
Website: http://chirobd.nv.gov
Executive Director: Cindy Wade
Licensing Specialist: Jennifer Pedigo

The CPBN hm aurhoriry only over its /icen.,ees and ceniftcate holders. The Board enforces Nevada Revised Statllte and Nevada Administrative Code 634. Funding/or all of its activities 
are derived solely from the monies collected from licensees and ceniftcate holders. Tire CPBN has no aur/rority to rake action on employmem issues, or issues that generally relate to 
the chirovractic vro(ession. These matters should be addressed bv the Nevada lllbor Commission, the vrofessional a.,sociation or other such entirie.<. 

http:http://chirobd.nv


NEW DC LICENSEES AND CHIROPRACTOR'S ASSISTANTS 

CONGRATULATIONS to the following Chiropractic Physicians who passed the test for DC licensure: 

July. 2014 
Joshua Byers, DC 
Chi Wg, DC 
Haelee Zeinert, DC 

August. 2014 
Ashley Schermerhom, DC 
Jeremy Swindlehurst, DC 

September, 2014 
David Bang, DC 
Raj Jackson, DC 
Lawrence D. Roberson, DC 

The jurisprudence examinations for DC applicants are administered at the Board's office 
complex in Reno, Nevada on the second Wednesday of each month: 

2015 
January 14 April 8 July 8 October 14 
February 11 May13 August 12 November 11 
March 11 Junel0 September 9 December9 

* * * * * 

CONGRATULATIONS ALSO to those who passed the Chiropractor's Assistant test in August, 2014: 

Heather Anneno Silvia Juarez Erica Salazar 
Maria Perez Castillo Femando Lopez Diana Sanchez 
Ariana Centeno Gustavo Medina Fabiola Santos 
Alex Crespo Donna Nutter Aaron Sepulveda-Favela 
Rosa Del Carmen Cruz Kamie-Lei Pacheco Carly Tenhaeff 
Amber Graff Liliana Ponce-Orozco Kari Vasquez 
Daniella James Jessica Ramirez Sylvia Villela 
Sherrie Johnson Holly Jean Zepeda 

The next examinations for Chiropractor's Assistants will be administered at the Board's office 
complex in Reno and at the Southern Nevada Community College in Las Vegas on March 12, 2015 to 
applicants who have completed the six months of on-job-training or the equivalent education. 

"An applicant for a certificate as a chiropractor's assistant must file an application with the Board 
on a form furnished by the Board and pay the required fee WITHIN 15 DAYS after the date on which 
the applicant has begun performing duties as a chiropractor's assistant." (NAC 634.350(1) 

***** 

Future Issues of CPBN Newsletter 

The Newsletter is e-mailed to all DCs and CAs who have registered an e-mail address with the Board. 
Future issues will only be sent via e-mail unless a specific request for mailing by U.S. mail is received. If you 
wish to change your e-mail address from the one at which you received this issue, or if you wish to receive a 
paper copy of the Newsletter via U.S. mail, please send your request to the Board's office by U.S. mail to: 
CPBN, 4600 Kietzke Lane, Suite M245, Reno, Nevada 89502, by facsimile to: 775-688-1920, or by e-mail to: 
chirobd@chirobd.nv.gov. 
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